Looking to the future of the LTN
and safer streets around our schools

School Streets have successfully been rolled out at schools
across the borough to help parents and children to maintain
social distancing at the school gates, as well as help address
air quality and promote active travel. In line with current
Department for Transport guidance, we are asking you for
your thoughts about these new measures. If the proposals
go ahead, they will be introduced in early May.

Residents will be invited to feedback on the wider LTN in
late May. The Council had previously planned to consult in
March, but after careful consideration, the date has been
moved to allow for consultation on the schools proposals
to take place first.

This will allow us to get an accurate picture of how residents
feel about all of the changes in the area. We will continue
to monitor traffic in the area and will share this data as part
of the broader LTN consultation in May.

Share your ideas

If you have any questions or queries, or would like to share
your ideas about the measures we have introduced or may be
introducing in the future, please head to the Commonplace
website at: lewishamcovidtransport.commonplace.is
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Like many local authorities across
London, Lewisham Council wants

to help residents to walk and cycle
more. Last year we introduced The
Lewisham and Lee Green Low Traffic
Neighbourhood (LTN) which is one of
several schemes put in place across the
borough in response to COVID-19.

The measures support safer walking
and cycling, enable social distancing
and to provide alternatives to private
car use as well as restricting lorries
from using those roads.

Feedback on our plans for
safer journeys to school

As a resident in or around the Lewisham and Lee
Green Low Traffic Neighbourhood we would like to
get your feedback on our proposals aimed at making
children’s journeys to and from school safer and
healthier. The proposals will see a number of streets
around schools in your area temporarily closed during
school pick-up and drop-off times.

The schools included in the proposals are:
® St Winifred’s RC School
@ Trinity CofE Secondary School
@ Trinity CofE Primary School
® Brindishe Lee School
® Brindishe Manor School
® St Saviour’s RC School

For more information and to take part in the consultation visit
www.lewisham.gov.uk/Itnschoolsurvey if you don’t have access to the internet you can
request a hard copy by contcting 020 8314 3990. The questionnaire closes on 21 March 2021.
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Proposals for the Lewisham and Lee Green LTN to support safer school travel

Lewisham

The Council is working with local schools to implement
safer streets around schools in the LTN as soon as possible,
which will mean timed closures of a number of streets

during school pick-up and drop-off times.

On Manor Lane the existing camera will be adjusted to restrict
all non exempt motor vehicles between 8-9.30am and 2.45-4pm,
Monday - Friday, term time only.

Lewisham
Centre

z St. Saviour’s Lo . . .
o R.C. Primary The existing camera on Ennersdale Road will be adjusted to restrict
% all non exempt motor vehicles from traveling eastbound (from Hither
%: Green towards Lee Green) between 8-9.30am and 2.45-4pm,
- Monday - Friday, term time only.
// The existing camera on Dermody Road will be adjusted to restrict
3 all non exempt motor vehicles from traveling eastbound (from Hither

Green towards Lee Green) between 8-9.30am and 2.45-4pm,
Monday - Friday, term time only.
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